
TOWN OF ASHBURNHAM 

CAPITAL PLANNING COMMITTEE 

OAKMONT REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL - AUDITORIUM 

MAY 5, 2012 

 

 

In attendance – Ed Vitone, Chair, Leo Janssens, Jaime Piedrafite, Bill Johnson, Tammy 

Coller, Ron Reed and Sylvia Turcotte, Assistant to the Town Administrator. 

 

At 9:35 a.m. Ed Vitone called the meeting to order and stated that the Committee was 

meeting to discuss and ultimately recommend Article 22 of the Annual Town Meeting 

Warrant.  He explained that this article was to purchase land for the DPW relocation at a 

cost of $210,000 via “friendly” eminent domain to be funded out of the Capital Plan. 

 

Bill Johnson made the motion to approve Article 22 and was seconded by Leo Janssens.  

All were in favor. 

 

At 9:40 a.m. Bill Johnson motioned to adjourn the meeting and was seconded by Ed 

Vitone.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sylvia Turcotte 

Assistant to the Town Administrator 

 

 


